August 21, 2016
Dear Todd:

Simin and I wish to thank you for the great job you did for us over the past few months. You
sold our two NNN properties in Texas and Indiana promptly and professionally. The market
analyses you prepared for us were comprehensive, and you managed to find buyers closing the -
sales at prices very close to the asking prices. You were always on top of things and, even
though I consider myself very quick in responding to e-mails and calls, I could hardly keep up
with your promptness!

Wishing you the best with your future clients, sales, and purchases.

All the best,

W e

Houshang Dezfulian, Ph.D.
Newport Beach, California



